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 In accordance with the authority of the regulations attorney under AS 44.62.125(b), 

please forward to the publisher the corrections to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC) 

described below.  

 

 --In 18 AAC 80.1990(109), the definition should be for the term "private water 

line" not "private water system." Please change to read: "private water line"  

 

 --In 18 AAC 80.1990, between paragraphs (130) and (132), there is currently a 

paragraph designated as "(31)." Please change this to read: "(131)" 

 

 --In addition, at the end of 18 AAC 80.1990, please add an editor's note as follows:  

 

 Editor's note: As of Register 237 (April 2021), and acting under 

AS 44.62.125(b)(6), the regulations attorney made technical changes to 18 AAC 80.1990 

to correct manifest printing errors. 
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 I have reviewed the amendment history for this regulation and confirmed that 

these were printing errors that occurred when 18 AAC 80.1990 was repealed and 

readopted in Register 230.  

 

 Thank you for your assistance. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 
SRP/hjh 

 

cc:  

 Gary Mendivil, Environmental Program Specialist 

 Department of Environmental Conservation  

 

 Emma Pokon, Deputy Commissioner  

 Department of Environmental Conservation  

 

 Steve Weaver, Senior Assistant Attorney General  

 Department of Law  

 

 

 


